
C19-112
--In School Committee--

05/07/2019

Ordered:

That the Cambridge Public Schools will work with the city to ensure equal usage of Russell Field for
girls and boys sports beginning in school year 2019-2020.

A true copy:

Dosha E. Beard
Executive Secretary to the School Committee

c: 
Member Kimbrough
Motion # 19-94


